
Dear Neighbors:

The Town of Southwest Ranches 25th Anniversary
party is almost upon us! To start the day, there will be
a parade on Mather Blvd aka SW 178 Avenue
between SW 63rd Manor and SW 56th Street. 

Please be advised North and South Mather Blvd aka
SW 178 Avenue will be closed between 9:45AM and
10:45AM during this time frame to accommodate
the parade.

We ask that you make any necessary arrangements if
you plan to travel to and from this area during this
time. 

We apologize for any inconvenience and ask for
your patience during this event. 

If you have any questions about this event, please
contact Town Hall at (954) 434-0008 for more
information.

Thank you.

See Map for more information.

Town of Southwest Ranches

https://www.southwestranches.org/



